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September 20th, 2021 

Invitation 
                          

                                                               
Dear Prof./Dr./Ms./Mr. Name,   

Warmest greetings from the Secretariat of the Organizing Committee of China-ASEAN 
Education Coossperation Week. 

2021 China-ASEAN Education Cooperation Week (hereinafter referred to as CAECW) 
themed with "Uniting Knowledge and Action to Jointly Build an Educational Prospect of 
Sustainable Development Cooperation" will be held from Sept. 23rd to 29th, 2021 in Guizhou 
Province, P. R. China. 2021 CAECW is hosted by Ministry of Foreign Affairs of P. R. China, 
Ministry of Education of P. R. China, and Guizhou Provincial People's Government. It is 
co-organized by Guizhou Provincial Department of Education, and the Foreign Affairs Office 
of Guizhou Province.  

CAECW, as the only governmental platform for China-ASEAN educational cooperation and 
exchanges, has been held for 13 years annually in Guizhou Province since 2008. CAECW 
plays its active role in promoting educational cooperation and people-to-people exchange 
between China and ASEAN and makes contribution to the construction of the "Belt and Road 
Initiative". CAECW has been incorporated in Five-Year Plan of Action on Lancang-Mekong 
Cooperation (2018-2022) and ASEAN-China Strategic Partnership Vision 2030. 

To further strengthen cooperation and sustainable development of modern agriculture, 
Guizhou university is honored to invite you to virtually attend China-ASEAN Faculty 
Development Training on Modern Agricultural Technology under the Background of 
“The Belt & Road Initiative” from Sept 22nd to 26th, 2021. The brochure for this event is 
attached for your kind reference.   

Please visit the official website "China-ASEAN Education Information Network" at 
<http://www.caedin.cn/> for the more information about 2021S CAECW, and complete the 
online registration before Sept 10th, 2021. It is free of charge to attend this event.  

We are looking forward to your participation.  

For more information, please contact: 

Ms. Jun Jiang        Tel: +86 18300862275         E-mail: faie@gzu.edu.cn 

 
 

Sincerely yours,  
 
 
 
 
 
Liu Baoli (Mr.) 
Executive Secretary-General 
The Secretariat of the Organizing Committee of CAECW 


